ASCC Arts and Humanities 2 Panel 
Approved Minutes
Monday, May 10th, 2021							         12:30PM – 2:00PM
CarmenZoom

Attendees: Bitters, Folden, Hilty, Romero, Savage, Vankeerbergen, Wilson 

1) Approval of 04/26/2021 Minutes
· Romero, Folden, approved with one abstention
2) WGSS 2367.02 (existing course with GE Writing and Communication-Level 2; GE Literature & Diversity-Social Diversity in the U.S.; request for 100% DL) (return) 
· The Panel recommends, under the Title IX section on page 13 of the syllabus, removing Kellie Brennan’s name, as she is no longer the Title IX Coordinator. The most up-to-date Title IX language can found on the ASC Curriculum and Assessment Services website at https://asccas.osu.edu/curriculum/syllabus-elements . 
· The Panel recommends clarifying the points surrounding the essays, as they are unsure how many essays students are required to complete for the course based on the breakdown of points on page 6 of the syllabus. Specifically, there is 100 points assigned for an “original essay” while 50 points assigned for a “revised essay” yet the assignment description mentions two essays. 
· Folden, Savage, unanimously approved with two recommendations (in italics above) 
3) Music 2271 (existing course requesting HY and 100% DL delivery) 
· The Panel asks for clarification on whether these three syllabi are to be offered simultaneously within a single semester, or if one iteration will be offered per semester. 
· The Panel asks for a rationale for request for hybrid and distance-learning delivery, as they are unsure of why the department is considering offering this course in a distance-learning format. Additionally, and to the above point, they are concerned about the attendance policy in the hybrid and in-person offering, as it does not offer incentive for students to attend any synchronous/in-person offering. The Panel would like to offer the friendly suggestion of attaching points and/or a grade percentage to attendance to ensure students attend the course in the appropriate format they have selected. 
· Additionally, students should not have the option to attend or not attend the in-person sessions in a hybrid course, as once they enroll in a hybrid course, the in-person sessions should not be an optional component.  
· No Vote
